Ashmole Primary PTA presents R4SH &RI}SH

This summer we are inviting children to create

Lego 'brick models during the holiday, period.
We will be looking for,personalised creative

projects as well as preinstructed models to
showcase within the school.

* All entrants to submit creations on Friday 22/05/23 to the school office.
° All winning entries will be displayed within the school in the new academic

year.

e All entries must be contained within a shoebox. There are no restrictions on
the dimensions or design of the shoe box.

e All entries must have the child’s name, class & year labelled on the box.

e A£2 donation is requested per entry & should be contained within the shoe
box in an envelope.

Panel of independent judges
wiill offer prizes & certificates for best creations.




